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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Christine Constance, Chair

Date:

February 2019


Subject:
NADE Hearing Officer Mid-Year 2019 Report
The following persons serve on this committee: Marilyn Wood, Virginia; Gina Schwartz, Montana; Allen Shuping, North Carolina; Michael Magill, Washington State; and myself.  

The committee discussed concerns as outlined below:
OQR REVIEWS:

1) Returning reports for grammatical errors 

2) Having dates out of sequence on the 887

3) What is the criteria that OQR is looking for?

4) What are OQR instructions?

These issues provided to the officers may help avoid future errors and returns.

STAFFING: 

In regards to hiring, keeping fully staffed as they are not always replaced when those retire or move on to other positions.   Being pro-active to keep the cases moving with the most staff possible. 

VSD: 
1) Is there a venue to communicate from State-to-State so that help can be readily accepted and offered if one state has less work than another does? With “VSD” the hearings can be done to any other office as “VSD” if very regional. 

2) It is possible to have the discretion to schedule VSD on their own accord. The claimants have to “OPT” in versus offices having the discretion. Many seem to OPT out of the VSD and prefer the face-to-face hearing. 

DIALOGUE:

Continue to have open dialogue with OQR and Managers/Staff 

